Cathlamet Blanche Bradley Public Library

Board of Trustees Meeting

Cathlamet Public Library, 100 Main St.

Thursday, March 6, 2014 -12:45 pm 

Meeting called to order at 12:45pm.

· Attending were Board members Ruby Murray, Diana Zimmerman, Mary Bush and Librarian Carol Blix. Stephanie Leitz and Chris Holmes were absent.
· Mary Bush was welcomed to the library board. Carol mentioned that info on duties of board members is available on the library website.
· February 9, 2013 board meeting minutes approval moved by Diana and seconded by Ruby. Minutes unanimously approved.
· February Vouchers approved and signed. Permission to have Amazon invoices pre-approved for payment in future moved by Diana, seconded by Ruby. Motion unanimously approved.
· Carol reported – E-rate application was filed and a Request for Proposals sent out to all vendors who expressed interest. There has been a lack of response to RFPs. Carol will phone Cascade Network and CenturyLink for bid proposals. She asked if fiber optic could be installed at library before e-rate discount comes in at the Town Council Meeting, and was told to check out the costs. Volunteers are still learning new procedures like giving receipts for any money and changes to our circulation program.
Old Business:

· Choosing a board Chair discussion. Diana and Mary would like to have more info on duties of board members before committing.

· Outside signage for Columbia Street. Mike Mast could place library name and hours on front door. Some discussion of kind of outside sign needed. Wood with carved/burned in “Cathlamet Public Library” and hanging sign for days and hours open. Library Foundation will help with cost. 

· Inside signage needs. Carol should check with Stephanie and Tiffany Niemeyer about laminated signs.

· Immediate fiber optic connection costs could be a 10mb download/3mb upload through Cascade Network for $49/month and Voice over Protocol phone for $20/month more. The board instructed Carol to get fiber optic hooked up in the most economical way possible.  Motion by Ruby, seconded by Diana, and approved by all three.

New Business:
· Need for orientation for new board members. 

· Review of progress on Library’s strategic plan. Revisit later if there is time.

· Next meeting date – Thursday, April 3rd at 12:45 in the Library. 

Adjourned at 1:30pm.
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